
 

S:\Plan Review\24 Projects\P24-172  Southern Grove-Plat No. 48\Comments and Markups\Surveyor\2025-01-22_3rd review 

tk\PSL_SVY_REVIEW3-P24-172_250122_Approval Letter tk.docx  

 

 

 

 

 

January 22, 2025   Staff Recommendation: Approve 

 

Mr. Brad Currie ☐ Plat Comments Attached 

☐ Survey Comments Attached 

☐ Marked-up Plans Attached 

☐ Other - Attached 

Engineering Design & Construction, Inc. 

10250 SW Village Parkway, Suite 201 

Port St. Lucie, Florida 34987 

 

Re:  Southern Grove-Plat No. 48 (Project No. P24-172) 

 Subdivision Plat Approval Letter 

  

Dear Mr. Currie: 
 

This letter is to notify you of the Public Works Department office of Surveyor’s action concerning the subject project. 

Based on the most recent information submitted to this office, dated 01-22-25, all previous survey comments have been 

addressed.  

 

 
 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at 772-873-6407. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas P. Kiernan, P.S.M. 

City Surveyor 

 

 

cc. PSL Legal  

      Fusion 
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